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11 March 2023 

 

Station Street, Tempe – Footpath Renewal – between South Street and Princes Hwy – 

both sides 

Dear Resident, 
 
Inner West Council will soon be renewing the footpath in Station Street, Tempe. 
 
Providing high quality footpaths, kerbs and gutters and traffic infrastructure is a key 
priority. Council is maintaining community assets to protect safety and accessibility for 
all and ensure the cost to ratepayers of any repair works is minimised through ongoing 
maintenance. 
 
These works are part of the $33.2m investment Council has allocated to local roads, 
footpaths, traffic facilities, town centres, stormwater, car parks, town centres and 
cycleway upgrades this financial year.  
 
For more information on this project, including schedule, potential impacts and contact 
details, please see the reverse of this page. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Darcy Byrne 
Inner West Mayor 
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Station Street, Tempe – Footpath Renewal – between South Street 
and Princes Hwy – both sides –  

• Concrete Footpath Renewal – both sides 

Timings and work hours  

The works will commence on Tuesday 14 March 2023 and take approximately two (2) 
weeks to complete (weather permitting). 

The works will take place between 7am and 5 pm, Monday to Friday (Saturday if 
required 8am – 4pm) 

Reducing construction impacts 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. During construction, 
please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important 
works. 

Keep up to date and enquiries  

Should you have any further enquiries, please contact Planet Civil Project Mgr – 

 Aamer Wani on M: 0408 938 488 or E: aamerwani@planetcivil.com.au  

 
Council officer: Peter Fairburn  
Ph: 8595 2442 between 8.30 am and 4:30 pm on weekdays. 
 


